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Dear Member
This is supposed to be summer or so people tell me, but as I sit looking out at rain and more rain. I do wonder if good weather will eventually turn up

The arts society annual exhibition is well under way. I think it is one of our very best shows we have had. We have had some really good sales already.

Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Our demonstration by Rob Waring on 3rd June was excellent. We had David Hunt’s wife Connie, as his model. The likeness was amazing. Connie was given the finished piece to take home.
We have a lovely demonstration coming up on 1st of July by Gareth Jones, showing us a seascape in pastels. I personally am looking forward to this as I would really like to get some inspiration for producing some landscape pastels.
We have started our 3rd Monday of the month meetings, where we get together to paint/draw. These have been very well attended so far. 

Our first painting has been sold at Sisson’s Farm, so let’s hope that this continues. You will all have been told by now about the new exhibiting opportunity at the City Museum, on the café walls. We do hope that many of you will enter a couple of paintings for pre-selection on 25th June. We are very limited for space, hence us having to undergo the pre-selection. Something we would not normally do. We have the exhibiting space for three months from 1st July, and no stewarding to do! The museum has a good footfall of people coming into the café every lunchtime, so plenty of opportunity to get our work noticed.
Kind regards, Carole Boyer, Secretary and Membership Secretary
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
I thought the quality of our demonstration on the 3rd of June was very impressive and rather humbling: A portrait in pastels by Rob Waring. I am particularly interested in the pastel medium, having had a few tentative goes at it recently, although not a portrait.
His picture just seemed to materialise on the paper with a stroke here and a touch there. All done apparently so effortlessly and within the allotted time. He did emphasise that to achieve a good likeness, one needs to get the proportional relationships of the various features correct. Easier said than done. However, it does give us all something to aspire to.

I understand our summer exhibition is doing well so far and bringing in a good footfall and sales. I look forward to seeing it for the first time myself when I steward on Monday morning, the 17th June. Also, we are looking forward to our exhibition taking place in the Peterborough museum shortly. 

Finally, I would just mention that the CPSO rehearsals for their next concert don’t start until the beginning of September. I will advise more information nearer the time.
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Over the next few months we have some really good demos and a practical evening coming up. As well as our painting together evenings until September of course. These are always very well attended. So I hope to see many of you there.
Now for something new, a 3 month exhibition at the City Museum. Space is limited but I expect us to put on an excellent display. This will give us a great opportunity to get PAS noticed. 

I hope the weather will be better for you all when we start our outdoor painting days These days out are a great opportunity for you to practice painting outside as well as socializing with other members. They are always fun, so do come along have a go. Keep an eye out on our programme, and see emails for more information as they are organized.
Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
